Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Spah, Joe (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, October 10, 2016 10:24 AM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: Edgcumbe Road

From: Lantry, Kathy (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Friday, October 07, 2016 4:38 PM

To: Spah, Joe (CI-StPaul); Anderson, Chris (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Edgcumbe Road

Hi,

| had an EXCELLENT conversation with Korey Konkol at 2300 Edgcumbe. He has withdrawn his appeal scheduled for
Monday as well. (ASIDE TO SPAH-yes, | had noticed one of the names on the appeal)

The crux of his argument is that he ASSUMED that the work done on Edgcumbe was the paving of his street. | explained
it was nothing more than pot hole patching-just done on a larger scale. Once we had that conversation, it was like a
light bulb went off. | told him you would fill in the asphalt over the yellow skip lines and have it repainted, and repaint
the white lines on the even side of the street near the Edgcumbe/Fairview intersection. He is perfectly happy with that.

He did mention the intersection of Edgcumbe and Davern. | think you guys pointed it out as well as an area that needs
attention. He asked about it and | told him that | would leave it up to Street Maintenance to decide if a large skim patch
was in order. IF you decide to proceed because it makes sense from a maintenance stand point, | would suggest you
have a plan as to where the patch will start and stop so it looks intentional.

| cannot tell you how much | appreciate your willingness to educate me and bring me along on the ways of street
maintenance-if | can understand it, | can help communicate it to residents.

Thanks.

Kathy Lantry

Director

Department of Public Works
25 West 4th Street, 1500 CHA
Saint Paul, MN 55102

P: 651-266-6099

F: 651-266-6222
kathy.lantry@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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